
 
Length 

This week the children have been looking at all the 

different sticks that we found on the field and 

discussing their length.   

 
 

We found that some of the sticks that we found 

were long and some of them were short.  I wonder 

if you can find any long and short sticks when you 

are out and about. 

 

 Understanding the World. 

We have been looking at trees and what comes 

from trees.  We have talked about the tree 

trunk, branches, sticks, twigs and bark.  We 

have also been looking at different objects that 

are made out of wood.   

I wonder if you can find anything wooden at 

home? 

 

 
 

 

Stick Man 
This week we have started our new text 

Stick Man. 

 
We decided to go on a stick hunt and 

see if we could find different types of 

sticks.   

 

See if you can find any sticks over 

the weekend to bring into Pre-School. 

 

 

                                         

 

Letters and Sounds. 
This week we have looked at the 

phoneme. 

 
p for penguin, pizza, peg and pencil. 

On Bertha’s Bus we met a pig and a 

penguin at the zoo! 

 

 
24th November 2023 

 

Dates for Future Events: 

• 15th December - Our Nativity Show, there 

are two performances at 9.15am and 2.15pm. 

If you child has a 30 hour place then you can attend 

either performance as the children will be in both. 

More information about tickets will follow. 

• 21st December – Break up for Christmas. 

Christmas Party – 20th 

December 
On this day the children will attend 

Pre-School in their party clothes.   All 

the morning children will need to 

attend Pre-School in the afternoon 

as the party starts at 12.15pm. 

 


